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UPDATED 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    30 October 2023 – 29 March 2024 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Rush Mills Lock US Landing Stage 

__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 

Works to repair the void at Rush Mills Lock Upstream Landing 
Stage is to be completed this week.   

 

Please be aware that there is a void at the upstream landing stage 
at Rush Mills Lock. Please stay out of the cordoned off area. An 
area to the rear of the void has been cleared which will be the 
temporary footpath until repairs have been completed. 

 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.   

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

26 March 2024  
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